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Our Lady of Charity Parish
260 Okell • 1901 South Park

Buffalo, NY 14220
(716) 822-5962 • OurLadyOfCharityParish.com

Palm Sunday - March 27th & 28th

• 4:00pm (Vigil) - St. Ambrose Site
• 8:30am - Holy Family Site

• 10:00am - St. Ambrose Site
• 11:30am - Holy Family Site

Extra Confessions
• Monday, March 29th: 6:00pm - 7:30pm 

(St. Ambrose Site)

• Tuesday, March 30th: 2:00pm - 3:30pm 
(St. Ambrose Site)

• Wednesday, March 31st: 6:00pm - 
7:00pm (Holy Family Site) 

Tenebrae Service
‘The Darkness of Shadows’

• Wednesday, March 31st: 7:00pm 
(Holy Family Site)

Holy Thursday - April 1st

• Morning Prayer: 8:00am 
(St. Ambrose Site)

• Mass of the Lord’s Supper: 7:00pm 
(Holy Family Site)

Good Friday - April 2nd

• Morning Prayer: 8:00am 
(St. Ambrose Site)

• Passion: 3:00pm (St. Ambrose Site)
• Stations: 6:00pm (St. Ambrose Site)

Holy Saturday - April 3rd

• Blessing of Baskets: Noon (Both sites)
• Solemn Easter Vigil: 8:30pm 

(Holy Family Site)

Easter Sunday - April 4th

• 8:30am - Holy Family Site
• 10:00am - St. Ambrose Site
• 11:30am - Holy Family Site
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Buffalo, NY                                                          March 20/21, 2021

From the Diocese of Buffalo 

A Note From Fr. Mock... 

A COVID-19 Prayer
For all who have contracted coronavirus, we pray for care and 

healing. For those who are particularly vulnerable, we pray for safety 
and protection. For our brothers and sisters around the world, we 

pray for shared solidarity. Father, during this time may your Church 
be a sign of hope, comfort and love to all. Grant peace. 
Grant comfort. Grant healing. Be with us, Lord. Amen.

	 Beginning in 2015, The Foundation of the Roman Catholic Diocese of Buffalo, N.Y., Inc. 
(“Foundation”) began soliciting donations to its “Upon this Rock” (“UTR”) capital and endowment campaign.  
The UTR campaign raised funds for many purposes, including soliciting funds for making essential upgrades 
to classroom facilities and technology of Christ the King Seminary (“CKS”), expanding CKS’s role as a center 
of retreat and religious celebration, and establishing an endowment fund for CKS. Unfortunately, in early 
2020, CKS’s Board of Trustees determined that CKS would close at the end of the 2020-2021 academic 
year. CKS’s closure will make it impossible for the Foundation to use the UTR funds raised for CKS for their 
original intended purposes.  However, under New York law, when the original purposes for which funds are 
donated become impossible to achieve, those purposes can be modified in a manner consistent with original 
intent by the New York State courts. For many years, CKS provided education and formation for ordained 
and lay ecclesial ministers in the Diocese of Buffalo and beyond. Accordingly, the Foundation has asked 
the New York State Supreme Court for the County of Erie to approve a modification of the purposes of UTR 
funds raised for CKS so that those funds can be used to support the education and formation for ordained 
and lay ecclesial ministry in the Diocese of Buffalo, as determined in the discretion of the Foundation’s Board.
	 If you have donated to UTR and would like to be heard regarding this requested modification, you 
may send a letter to: The Foundation of the Roman Catholic Diocese of Buffalo, N.Y., Inc., attention Executive 
Director, 795 Main Street, Buffalo, N.Y. 14203 or an email to donor.info@frcdb.org. Copies of letters or email 
received by the Foundation will be provided to the Court.  You may also make a formal filing in the legal 
proceeding entitled Matter of the Modification of Endowment Funds of The Foundation of the Roman 
Catholic Diocese of Buffalo N.Y., Inc., Erie County Index No. 814747/2020. In order for your submission to be 
available for the Court’s consideration, please be sure to send any letter or email, or make any filing, no later 
than Friday, April 9, 2021.

I want to extend a warm welcome to Father Steve Jekielek as our new Pastor. Father Steve’s 
appointment from Bishop Fisher will be effective on April 14. I have known Father Steve for some time, 
first as a seminarian doing his Pastoral Care Summer at Mercy Hospital, and then from the Northern Erie 
Vicariate meeting when I was pastor of Saint Benedict and he was Parochial Vicar at Saint Gregory the 
Great and then Pastor of Saint Christopher in Tonawanda. I have always known him to be a true 
gentleman in any of our conversations.  I trust you will find him to be a worthy successor to Father Bryan.
Also, as we offer Father Steve a warm welcome, we say thank you and farewell to Father Martin 
Gallagher. Father Martin has been appointed by Bishop Fisher as the new Pastor of Blessed Sacrament 
in Tonawanda, also effective on April 14. Although Father Martin’s time at Our Lady of Charity Parish has 
been brief, I know you join me in wishing him well as he takes on a new role in the Dioceses of Buffalo.  
Becoming a Pastor for the first time is an exciting opportunity. May God be with you, Father Martin!
-Fr. Mock


